
 
 
July 9, 2018 
 
 
Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration 
ATTN:  Greg Woodrum 
12490 Ulmerton Road, Suite 134 
Largo, Florida 33774 
 
 
Dear Mr. Woodrum, 
 
I am writing this letter on behalf of the Emergency Nurses’ Association, West Coast Chapter. 
 
I would like to nominate Nancy Hopkins and Brenda McCarthy to serve as primary and alternate 
representatives on the EMS Advisory Council representing our organization. 
 
Ms. Hopkins has a wealth of nursing experience and is currently the Director of Patient Services at Mease 
Dunedin Hospital.  Ms. McCarthy has been an ED nurse for many years and is currently the nurse liaison 
for Invision. Both have been active in the Emergency Nurses Association. 
 
ENA is proud to support our members working with the EMS system. I am confident that both of these 
individuals will contribute immensely to the topics and discussions that come before the EMS Advisory 
Council. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or require additional information. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Cathy O’Neill 
ENA President 

813-523-9797 
consamaj1@yahoo.com 


